
 

3-21-1, Ryogoku, Sumida-ku, 

Tokyo 130-0026 JAPAN 

Tel: 03-6630-5800 

Fax: 03-6630-5795 

 

November 26, 2024 

 

Announcement of Changing Representative Director 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

I am pleased to announce you that I, Hajime Echizen, had taken over the position of 

representative director as of November 26, 2024. 

 

Under new administration, we are committed to serving you and providing even better 

services as much as we can, and we will greatly appreciate your further and continued 

support and encouragement. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

Hajime Echizen 

Representative Director 

 


